

Lots of Love Newsletter

NOVEMBER 2014

THEMES & ACTIVITIES

WEEK OF 11/03/2014 FARM & FARM ANIMALS WEEK

WEEK OF 11/10/2014: FOREST/WOODS/TREES WEEK

WEEK OF 11/17/2014: CHILDREN'S BOOK WEEK NATIVE AMERICANS

WEEK OF 11/24/2014: THANKSGIVING WEEK *****

EVENTS

VETERAN'S DAY HOLIDAY TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 11, 2014 SCHOOL CLOSED *****

PICTURE VIEWING & PURCHASE THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2014 *****

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY THURS & FRI. NOVEMBER 27 & 28, 2014 SCHOOL CLOSED *****

LOTS OF LOVE

1015 W. 79TH STREET - 773/783-8181 LOTS OF LOVE PRESCHOOL ACADEMY, INC.

1139 W. 79TH STREET - 773/874-4954

*MS. ROBIN 773/209-1989

EMAIL: LOVEAT1139@AOL.COM

~~FROM THE DIRECTOR'S DESK~~

PARENTS, IT IS IMPERATIVE THAT YOU STAY UP TO THE MINUTE ON WHAT'S GOING ON AT THE SCHOOL. PLEASE READ ALL MESSAGE BOARDS, LETTERS AND MEMOS

- ** PLEASE REMEMBER, CHILDREN ARE TO BE IN UNIFORM EVERYDAY!
- ** BEADS ARE ABSOLUTELY RESTRICTED IN OUR FACILITY!
- ** IN AN EFFORT TO BE GREEN, WE ARE REDUCING USE OF PAPER. THEREFORE, ALL NEWSLETTERS/CALENDARS AND MENU'S WILL BE

POSTED ON THE WEBSITE AND EMAILED.

REMINDERS

PLEASE VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE

AT

WWW.LOTSOFLOVEACADEMY.ORG

INIFORMS ARE TO BE WORN ALL YEAR! ALL CHILDREN MUST BE IN SCHOOL UNIFORM

EVERYDAY - NO EXCEPTIONS!

OR YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE ADMITTED TO SCHOOL FOR THAT DAY.

THE RED LOTS OF LOVE SHIRT AND JEANS ARE

PERMITTED ON FRIDAYS AND FIELD TRIPS ONLY!

WE REQUIRE ALL CHILDREN HAVE AN EXTRA CHANGE OF SEASONAL CLOTHING IN THEIR CUBBIES AT ALL TIMES!

TEACHER'S MESSAGE FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER

CAREBEARS

CAREBEARS WELCOME IN THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER WITH LOTS OF GOBBLES AND A VERY THANKFUL HOLIDAY. THIS MONTH WE'LL BE LEARNING ABOUT DIFFERENT ANIMALS AND TREES. WE ARE LOOKING FOR WARD TO LEARNING MORE ABOUT NATIVE AMERICANS AND THE MEANING OF THANKSGIVING.

SUNSHINES

HELLO SUNSHINE FAMILY AND FRIENDS! THIS MONTH THE SUNSHINE CLASS WILL BE STUDYING TREES AND TAKING NATURE WALKS TO IDENTIFY SOME OF THE TREES AROUND OUR SCHOOL. WE WILL ALSO BE DISCUSSING THANKSGIVING AND HOW IT CAME TO BE. HAVE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY.

GREEN GIANTS

THE GREEN GIANTS CLASS APPRECIATES ALL THE DONATIONS OF TISSUES, WIPES AND PAPER TOWELS; THESE WILL BE MUCH NEEDED ITEMS FOR THE UP COMING WINTER MONTHS. ALSO, THANKS FOR THE SWEET TREATS FOR OUR FALL BALL. NOVEMBER WILL BE FILLED WITH ACTIVITIES CENTERED AROUND THANKSGIVING AND OBJECTIVES THAT MEET OUR UNIT ON CLOTHING.





